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EndRun Technologies is announcing the phaseout of the CDMA-synchronized Sonoma Time Servers.   

 

The period for making a non-cancellable, non-refundable Last-Time-Buy ends March 31, 2021.  There is a 2-3 

week lead time on delivery of these devices which are subject to availability. 

 

Exceptions to this policy, especially for delivery to China, can be considered.  Please contact EndRun Sales. 

 

The following part numbers are affected: 

Part Number Description 

3026-xxxx-xxx Sonoma D12 Time Server (CDMA-Synchronized) 

3028-xxxx-xxx Sonoma N12 Time Server (CDMA-Synchronized) 
Note: “x” is variable. 

 

 

Replacement Products: 
There is no direct replacement for the CDMA-Synchronized Time Servers.  If you are interested in converting 

your CDMA Time Server to GPS then contact the EndRun Support Department for information.  If you are 

interested in purchasing a new Time Server (GPS) then contact the EndRun Sales Department. 

 

 

Continued Product Support: 
EndRun will support its products for as long as you own them.  Free technical support by phone/email will 

continue to be available to all Sonoma owners. 

 

 

Contact Information: 
Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or need help: 

 

EndRun Technologies 

2270 Northpoint Parkway 

Santa Rosa, CA 95407 

707-573-8633 or 1-877-749-3878 (toll-free) 

support@endruntechnologies.com 

sales@endruntechnologies.com 

 


